
COVID-19 Antiviral 
Treatment

Here’s how it works:

Step 1: If your need advice on 
whether COVID-19 treatment should 
be prescribed to your patient, call 
the COVID-19 treatment hotline at 
833-273-6330. Services are 
available 8AM - 8PM daily.

Step 2: Provide the agent with 
your patient’s name, your facility, 
your preferred phone number, 
and the nature of your question.

Step 3: Connect with a clinician 
for an online consultation 
within 5-15 minutes. 

Step 4: The clinician will provide 
confidential answers for questions 
about drug interactions or clinical 
challenges for your patient. Based 
on the clinician’s answers, you, 
the provider, will ultimately decide 
whether or not to prescribe antivirals 
to your patient. 

For more information about the program, please visit the Wisconsin Department of Health 
Services COVID-19 treatment page here: dhs.wisconsin.gov/covid-19/treatments.htm

Did your patient test positive for COVID-19? 
The Wisconsin Department of Health Services, in partnership with Color, is offering 
free consultations for providers to determine if COVID-19 treatment is appropriate.

Antiviral treatment is for people with mild to moderate COVID-19 who are within 5 
days of symptom onset. COVID-19 treatment can help reduce the chance for severe 
disease and prevent hospitalization.


